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In our art lessons, we have
been exploring using different
techniques to create collage
art, including marbling,
automatic drawing and
sculpture.

In History, we have
been learning about
Hull during post-
WWII, including the
fishing industry and
the events of the
Triple Trawler
Tragedy in 1968.

Our Friday
mornings have
been very exciting
this term! We have
had a session
working with the
Hull KR coaching
team, who have
helped us build
skills for track and
field races and
events. 

In Maths, we have continued
working hard to master
fractions: converting,
interpreting and calculating
with them - it’s been really
tough but we have
persevered and not given up! As part of our history

learning, we got to
take part in a
fantastic experience
with Children’s
University, where we
took part in some
fantastic workshops
and learned all
about the events of
the Triple Trawler
Tragedy.
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